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Krochet Kids International to launch program in Somalia, Africa

Costa Mesa, CA (November 18, 2011) -  Somalia is a third world country in Africa characterized by extreme poverty and has recently experienced a horrible famine. Non-profit organization Krochet Kids International (KKi), has just announced they will be launching a program in Somalia in Summer 2012 to help the Somalians escape a bad future. 


In the already established Northern Uganda program, Krochet Kids International has implemented a mentorship and empowerment program to free the women of poverty and give them more control of their lives. With this program well underway the organization decided it was time to begin helping even more people. In the new program in Somalia, the organization will be empowering women in poverty by teaching them how to crochet, paying them steady wages, and giving them the necessary tools to eventually be financially stable and independent. With the recent famine in Somalia KKi hopes to get this program underway quickly to help the people who have been affected and give them the chance to live a steady life.


Krochet Kids International is searching for people who share their passion for service, have worldly knowledge, and are dedicated workers. “ We are looking for every kind of volunteer, you don’t have to go across the world to make an impact in Somalia, you can be right here at home, ” said Kohl Crecelius, CEO and Co-founder of KKi. “With active volunteers for the organization here in the United States, KKi is given the opportunity to grow abroad and the women in poverty have the chance to become stronger. Volunteers include not only faith-based people and people involved in community service but, Angelina Jolie has also recently started working with the organization.” 


Through its use of Twitter, Facebook, other social media platforms, and its recent Bing commercial, KKi has been able to create a large fan base. In order for the Somalia program to be as successful as the other programs, KKi hopes to attract dedicated individuals and other volunteers to join the cause. Applications to join KKi’s Somalia program are now available on www.krochetkids.org . Applicants will be notified by email to set up an interview, and will find out if they have been accepted. Joining the Krochet Kids International team for the Somalia program provides the opportunity to see women in poverty from the very beginning and the success they reach through the program.  
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